McKownville Improvement Association
Public Meeting

Thursday, November 21, 2019, at 7:00 p.m.
Hampton Inn, 1442 Western Avenue

Please attend our last meeting of the year and hear the latest updates from Delaware Engineering
on the water projects. Town Supervisor Peter Barber will also speak on a number of topics. Our
next meeting will be scheduled for March 2020.

Other News:

The Halloween party at the firehouse was a great success again this year. Many thanks to the
McKownville Fire Department for continuing this wonderful annual tradition. Construction of
the apartment buildings along Sandidge Way and Fuller Road continues. The new urgent care
facility at the corner of Western Avenue and McKown Road is progressing quickly. We hope to
arrange with the property owner and tenants to bring Barber’s farm stand back to the site next
summer. I recently read in the Times Union that Moe’s is expected to open by the end of the year.

- Subscription to the Association email list:

We are pleased that the number of subscriptions to receive email announcements via the
Association’s website (mckownville.org). continues to rise. If you have not yet subscribed but
wish to receive emails from us, please take the following simple steps:

1. Go the the webpage https://mckownville.org/MIAallsubunsub.html (or use the link to this
form on the Contacts and Meetings page of the website).

2. Fill out the form and submit the information by clicking on the labelled green button. A
request confirmation webpage will appear.

3. You must then use the link contained in an email message sent to your address to verify and

activate your subscription. If you do not submit this verification, your email address will not be
added to our list.
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